
AC17.  CORPORATE RISK MANAGEMENT UPDATE

The Committee considered a report by the Director of Development Services on the
progress made in implementing the Corporate Risk Management Plan.

The Committee had previously approved the Corporate Risk Management Plan. The
report set out the progress made, at 29 September 2013, in implementing the plan,
highlighting in particular, the delivery of risk management training and guidance and the
review of service risk registers.

In considering the Risk Management Framework, members sought clarification on the
role of Community Planning Partnership Board and on the background to this body.

Decision

The Committee noted the report.


